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Philadelphia Partner Discusses Whether Independent
Contractors Might Have Expanded Access to Retirement
Benefits

News

6.16.25


In an interview with the American Society of Pension Professionals & Actuaries (ASPPA), Patrick

Dalin discusses whether independent contractors will have expanded access to retirement benefits

under the current presidential administration.

To read the article visit American Society of Pension Professionals & Actuaries (ASPPA).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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